
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates 

17 Sky Oaks Drive 
Biddeford, Me. 04005 
207-423-0215 
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

April 26, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY ONLY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite IO 
Concord, NH 03301 

Re: DW 22-058 - Bedford Waste Services Corp. 
Proposed Surcharge and Recoupment of Step 2 Expense 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Pursuant to the Commission's temporary electronic filing requirements, Bedford hereby 
files its: 

(I) Summary of Step 2 Expense Schedule; 
(2) Supporting documentation for Step 2 Expenses; and 
(3) Proposed Surcharge. 

With respect to the supporting documentation, Bedford is supplying copies of (I) 
invoices from Stephen P. St. Cyr & Assoc. with the Step 2 Expense portion circled and (2) 
invoices from LaMontagne Management Corp. with the Step 2 Expense portion circled. 

Bedford looks forward to the Commission's review and approval of the Step 2 expenses 
and the proposed surcharge. Bedford recommends that the DOE/parties provide any data 
requests by 5/15, the Company respond by 5/22 and the DOE/parties provide their analysis and 
recommendation by 6/5. If you, the Commission's staff, the DOE and/or any other party has any 
questions and/or comments, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

~,'---- \)_ ~ . ~ 
Stephen P. St. Cyr 

Enclosures 
Cc: Docket-related Service List for OW 22-058 




